CALIFORNIA ACADEMY DIRECTORS ASSOCIATION

January 18, 2022

Manuel Alvarez, Executive Director

CA Commission on Peace Officers Standards and Training
860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100

West Sacramento, CA 95605

Dear Mr. Alvarez,

On January 1, 2022, per the California Academy Directors Association (CADA) Bylaws, there
were a number of changes to the Executive Committee of the association.

We are requesting Walter Allen, the immediate past Chairperson of the association, replace
Damien Sandoval as the CADA Representative on the POST Advisory Commission.

The current Executive Committee is:

Tammie Murrell, Chairperson
Vacant, Vice-Chairperson

Lanny Brown, Secretary

Kenneth “Stan” Anderson, Treasurer

Per the CADA bylaws, Vice-Chairperson automatically ascends to the Chairperson position in
even numbered years. We intend to hold elections for the positions of Vice-Chairperson,
Secretary, and Treasurer at the Consortium CADA Meeting in March 2022.

In the meantime, we respectfully request you approve and move the appointment of Walter
Allen to the POST Advisory Commission forward.

Sincerely,
\ﬂm‘-}_ I dd

Tammie Murrell, Chairperson
California Academy Directors Association
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California Association of Administration of Justice Educators

1/30/2022

Manuel Alvarez, Jr.
Executive Director
POST Commission

RE: Nomination Letter

Dear Director Alvarez,

As approved by the CAAJE board, | would like to continue my position on
the POST Advisory Committee as the representative from the California
Association of Administration of Justice Educators (CAAJE). | have been
teaching in the CA Community College system for nearly 28 years. | have
also served as a police officer and since 2017, | have served as an adjunct
professor in Criminology and Justice Studies at California State University,
Northridge.

Since my appointment | have enjoyed working with the Committee and the
POST Exec Office as a conduit between law enforcement and academia,
which is critical with the implementation of new peace officer educational
mandates.

Thank you,

Kathy Oborn

obornkm(@piercecollege,edu
818.337.8777



